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Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

 

South Bunbury: 

Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 

6.15 for 6.45pm start 
 97214533 

 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

 

Bunbury Central: 
Rose Hotel 

1
st
 and 3

rd
 Tuesday  

6.15 for 6.45pm start 
97214533 

 

 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

 

 

APOLOGIES: 
To  Sgt-at-arms Turk Ellis, 

by 10am by phone or SMS 

only on 0413 743 601 

(apologies to Rose Hotel 

have been discontinued)            

Send Contributions 

&Information for the 

Bully to: 
dspriggins@westnet.com.au 
 

 

NEXT MEETING – Wed, Jan 12th at  The Rose Hotel 
Committee meetings to follow the dinner meeting 

 

 

                                 Coming Events 
   
Sunday Jan 9

th
 Sail into Life-0930 to 1130 hrs  

Jan 18
th
 -22

nd
 Handicamp-Point Walter, Bicton  

Jan 28
th
 –Friday Happy Hour-Jan & Kim Rudd  

Jan 30
th
 –Feb 6th RYLA Camp- Busselton  

Feb 20
th
, 2011 Children’s Fair  

Feb 23
rd

 2011 International Night  
Feb 27

th
  2011 Chef’s Long Table Lunch  

March 25-27, 2011 District Conference, Burswood  

 

LIFE’S LITTLE CELEBRATIONS 
 

BIRTHDAYS WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION 
ANNIVERSARIES 

Sandro Agrizzi    11/1 Dianne & Cedric Getley 3/1 Wally Jones 8/1 

Rob Geldert         22/1   
Liz McNaughton  8/1   
Margo Veen         17/1   
Julie Goldie          2/1   
   
   

 
  Jan 12

th
 2011 Jan 19th TBA 

GRACE/HOST  
RECEPTION 
PROPS  
INTRO:   
THANKS: 
TICKET SALES:  
FINES:  
 

Glen Fraser 
Trevor Wilson, Ian Robertson 
Roger Veen, Clive Pearson 
Rob Geldert 
Linda Carr 
Lee Dillon 

Kim Rudd  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
There is a certain something about sailing which once tasted can be as addictive as nicotine. 
This is what John Masefield had to say about the subject in his poem, which I’m sure everyone of 
you who went to school in the 50’s can still recite from memory.  

 

 
 

I must go down to the seas again, to the lonely sea and the sky,  
And all I ask is a tall ship and a star to steer her by,  

And the wheel's kick and the wind's song and the white sail's shaking,  
And a grey mist on the sea's face, and a grey dawn breaking.  

 
I must go down to the seas again, for the call of the running tide  

Is a wild call and a clear call that may not be denied;  
And all I ask is a windy day with the white clouds flying,  

And the flung spray and the blown spume, and the sea-gulls crying.  
 

I must go down to the seas again, to the vagrant gypsy life,  
To the gull's way and the whale's way, where the wind's like a whetted knife;  

And all I ask is a merry yarn from a laughing fellow-rover,  
And quiet sleep and a sweet dream when the long trick's over.  

refuge at he bar while waiting for the BBQ to begin. Cedric had the BBQ under complete control and we 
were spoilt with magnificent steaks and a host of equally magnificent salads. Some of us were taken with 
one salad in particular which, after several samples were eaten, there was consensus it contained lentils, 
beetroot and coriander. If this was one of yours could we get the recipe please? 

Sailing trial: The idea of meeting at the Koombana Bay Sailing Club last 
Wednesday was for the opportunity to experience what sailing is all about. 
Nobody counted on it raining all day which deterred most skippers, so hold on to 
that ambition to sail around the world for another year when you can have 
another try. A few boats were seen through the rain showers but that was as 
close as anyone got to a boat and members consoled themselves, by seeking  

Presidents Report:  Pres Neil welcomed everyone, wished all happy New Year 

and then proceeded to set a record for the shortest Rotary meeting seen for a long 

time.  Turk Ellis reminded us  that the dinner meeting scheduled for Wed, Jan 26
th

 

is cancelled as this coincides with Australian Day when  members will be  

celebrating the big day by eating rabbit, goanna, damper and other true blue 

Australian favourites that come on the menu once a year. (Although patriotic I draw 

the line at eating mutton bird which I think is like fried chicken dipped in diesel)  

 



 

Fines master, Ebenezer Scrooge from 
Christmas’s past ………….., complete with 

 

 

  


